From: Antonio Grham <graham2miracle@yahoo.com>

Sent: Friday, November 13, 2015 3:49 PM
To: Haley, Nikki
Subject: Re: Safety and habitable living

On Sunday, November 8, 2015 1:49 PM, Antonio Grham <graham2miracle@yahoo.com> wrote:

I am in need of immediate assistance due to mildew/mold in my apartment. I live in Housing Authority of Lake
City South Carolina. I have contacted Housing Authority about the issue only to be told they going to have
someone come out. [ have spoke to several persons in Authority regarding this matter. I have spoke with the
executive director Ronald Poston, the City authority Board, the City administrator, the Mayor Lovith Anderson,
Jr, Red Cross, FEMA and I spoke to the senator of South Carolina briefly Ronnie Sabb, HUD person in
Columbia Bailey and Keith Landrum Revitalize specialists of Columbia. Can you please assist me in this
matter. Thanks



